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• Reg Balls will be 91 on February 11.
• Clarke Mills has the PDF formate to send
Board Minutes via email. Copies will be
available at the meetings.
• Bev Best played Wii Health with his
grandchildren and was rated as a 43 year
old!
• Bo Fleischman is pleased that we sup-
port 98 Key Club members at Father
Redmond. Our $3,000 donation to Global
Medic sent 2 water purification units to
Haiti and was featured in the Guardian
newspaper. 

$ HAPPY/SAD DOLLARS $

"Truly great friends are hard to find, dif-
ficult to leave, and impossible to forget."
-G. Randolf 

UPCOMING MEETINGSUPCOMING MEETINGS

Monday February  8 • 12:15 p.m. 
Daily Bread Food Bank

Monday February  15 • 7:00 p.m.
Board Meeting

Weston Golf Club

Monday February  22 • 12:15 p.m.
West Park Health Care Centre

Monday March 15 • 12:15 p.m.
St. Patrick’s Day Interclub

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Eleanor Ramsden, February 13

Katherine Irwin MacDonald, Feb. 17

MEMBERS NEWS

President Bo Fleischman introduced
Elizabeth Flavelle & Bruce Erskine, repre-
sentatives from the 22 Division Community
Police Liaison Committee (CPLC), who pre-
sented an informative overview of the
Toronto Police Service. The Service was
founded in 1834 and is older than both New
York and Boston. It is the third largest police
force in Canada, after Mounties and OPP.

The CPLC is a conduit from the commu-
nity to the police, holding fundraisers and
community meetings. A Townhall Meeting is
planned for February 9, 7-9 PM at the new
Police College, 70 Birmingham Street. 

Elizabeth and Bruce encouraged us to
get involved by signing up for the 22
Division newsletter and the link to communi-
ty safety updates. Call 416-808-2100 or
email:Ted.Mands@torontopolice.on.ca.

Welcome Guests

KIWANIS ONE DAY EVENT

Saturday April 10 • 9:30 am to 3:30 pm.
Famous People Players Theatre

343 Evans Avenue 
$25 /person, Live Performance & Lunch

Payable to Kiwanis Club of Scarborough
RSVP to:

stuartrmccormack@hotmail.com.

Welcome to past chair of the CPLC, Barry
Phillips, who is also Don MacInnes’ col-

league from Shoppers Drug Mart
Welcome to Dick Bland’s wife, Marion. 

MUSIC FESTIVAL ASSIGNMENTS

Please Contact Margaret Rutledge at  905-274-
7794 to volunteer for a morning or afternoon
shift. We need your help with a busy  roster!

Report 45 minutes before start of morning shift.

FEBRUARY 16, 8 a.m.- 5 p.m. – ST. ANDREW’S
UNITED CHURCH, Sanctuary, 117 Bloor St. E. 

FEBRUARY 17, 8:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. – JOHN
ENGLISH JUNIOR SCHOOL, Auditorium,  95,
Mimico Avenue, Etobicoke.

FEBRUARY 18, 8:30 a.m.– 3 p.m. – BROCKTON
HIGH SCHOOL, Auditorium, 90 Croatia Street, 

FEBRUARY 19, 8:30 a.m.– 3 p.m. – JOHN ENG-
LISH JUNIOR SCHOOL, Auditorium, 95, Mimico
Avenue, Etobicoke. 

FEBRUARY 22, 8 a.m.– 5 p.m. – FOREST HILL
JR. AND SR. PUBLIC SCHOOL,  Auditorium, 
78 Dunloe Road, Toronto  

FEBRUARY 23, 8 a.m.– 5 p.m. – FOREST HILL
JUNIOR AND SENIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL

FEBRUARY 24, 9:00 – 4 p.m. - BROCKTON
HIGH SCHOOL (address see Feb 18)

FEBRUARY 25, 8:30 a.m.– 4 p.m. – BROCKTON
HIGH SCHOOL (address see Feb 18)

FEBRUARY 26, 8 a.m.– 3:30 p.m. – FOREST
HILL JR AND SR (address see Feb 23)

BLOOD DONOR CLINIC

Please contact Gillian Dugas
at 416-243-2151

to volunteer for a shift

Tuesday February 16
SunLifeBuilding

9:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Parking voucher provided.

Announcements
* Bo Fleischman reminded members 

to RSVP for Sue and Syd Collier’s 
90th Birthday Celebration on February

6 at Melody Acres.
* Bo reported that February 16 is a 

busy day with Music Festival Kick Off, 
Blood Donor Clinic and Mississauga 
South’s Chili Cook Off.

* Gillian Dugas circulated the Music 
Festival sign up sheet. Please give as 
much time as you can and ask 
friends and family to help.

* Mary Margaret MacInnes promoted 
the Music Festival Gala on February 8.


